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01ST April 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As we come to the end of another term I would like to thank you all for your support over what has 

been quite an unconventional year so far.  Year 7 students have been a credit to you and 

themselves, consistently demonstrating our key values of trust, teamwork and tenacity, and for that 

I am incredibly proud of them. 

 

When we return after the Easter break, I will be stepping back from Head of Year 7 to focus on 

transition.  I will be entrusting the students in the very capable hands of Mrs Mills who has written 

to introduce herself below.  Myself and Mrs Mills have been working hard to ensure that she is fully 

aware of everything she needs to know and I have every faith the students will continue to flourish 

under her guidance. 

 

Message from Mrs Mills  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself as the new Pastoral Leader for Year 7.   

I have worked at Padgate Academy for two years and I am fully aware of what a fantastic group of 

young people I have inherited.  I am thoroughly excited to start working with them.  

 

I am very conscious that the role of Pastoral Leader is a huge responsibility and I want to reassure 

you that I am willing to go above and beyond expectations to ensure your child enjoys their time at 

Padgate Academy and that they are hugely successful. 

 

My main priority as a Pastoral Leader is for all students to make progress and strive to work hard to 

ensure they meet (and hopefully exceed) their targets.  In order for that to happen, I recognise that 

there are lots of elements that have to be right; your child is therefore in the best place to learn 

effectively.   It is because of this that I have very high standards in regards to behaviour, 

attendance, punctuality, attitude to learning and uniform.  I hope you will support me in helping 

your child meet the high expectations of our Academy. 

 

If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via our main reception.  

Thank you in advance for your support over the next few years. 

 

 

 

Miss J Edwards                                            Mrs Mills 

Transition Coordinator               Pastoral Leader year 7 

Personal Development Lead 


